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      5th March 2019 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

The children in Year 4 will be visiting Captain Phillimore’s Woods on Tuesday 12th March.  On this 

trip we will be joined by some Winchester University Students who will be organising activities for 

the children to complete on this day. Please see attached a letter and consent form from them for 

completion.  Please return this back by Friday 8th March at the latest. 

     

We shall leave school at about 9.30am and return by 3.30pm.  Each child will need a packed lunch 

with a non-fizzy drink in an unbreakable container.  Clothing must be suitable for the weather and 

include a waterproof coat /jacket and warm clothing.  Footwear must be sturdy and comfortable 

for muddy/wet conditions for the walk there and back.  Children will need to bring a sitter (a 

plastic carrier bag) and, if possible, wet wipes (for washing hands before eating). 

 

We look forward to an enjoyable and educational day in the woods. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

T Hughes 

R Jones 


